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The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team

Planning Ref:    2015/3356/P                               

 Address:           39 Hollycroft Avenue, NW3

Description:      Window alterations.

Case Officer:
  Ian Gracie                                          Date  18 August 2015

This is a Quennell-designed house, although not listed either Statutorily or Locally; this is an oversight that ought to be rectified.

Its architectural character ought nevertheless to be protected, and the applicant in his D/A Statement seems to recognise this need.

Unfortunately, the design of the new replacement windows at the rear of the house does not  meet the standards he recognises.  The huge sheets of glass are completely alien to the character of the Quennell design.

As it stands, please refuse.

